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Thank you Mr President
 
Greece would like to welcome the delegation of New Zealand to the 32nd session of the UPR Working Group. We would like to express our appreciation for New Zealand’s remarkable achievements in the field of Human Rights, especially regarding gender equality. We also commend all positive measures taken to tackle the scourge of domestic violence, as well as actions to alleviate social and economic disparities, especially towards indigenous peoples in the country.
 
Greece would like to recommend that New Zealand:
 
1.	Accelerate steps towards acceding to the International Convention for the Protection of all Persons from Enforced Disappearance  
2.	Continue its efforts in order to further the protection of Economic and Social Rights of vulnerable persons, including persons with disabilities
 
We would like to seize this opportunity to wish to the Delegation of New Zealand every success in implementing the recommendations they will receive today.
 
Thank you
 
 
 
 
 

